
To: Board of Trustees

From: Jay McWilliams, Superintendent

Subject: Howard Central Appraisal District Nomination

Date: October 14, 2024

Mr. Noel Hoff has resigned from the Board of Directors of Howard Central 
Appraisal District. All entities were asked for nominations for his 
replacement; however, the one nominee submitted was ineligible to serve. 
In order to find a replacement all entities will be given an additional 45 days 
to submit nominees.

Our tax unit and each tax unit authorized to vote in Board elections has the 
right to submit a name to the sitting Board. Each tax unit may, by 
resolution, submit a name for consideration within the next 45 days. 

The deadline to receive those nominations is November 22nd.


